
Debbie Woodbury
Yarmouth
LD 30
I live in Yarmouth, and I urge the Transportation Committee to vote in support of LD 
511. An interim trail from Portland to Auburn would improve public health, protect 
the environment, connect to public transit, and provide options for people who don’t 
drive, or simply want to drive less. It will also encourage people to get out doors to 
walk, bike, and meet friends, all healthy activities.  In addition, this trail would also 
be a great way to build and strengthen community relationships.  Please vote “ought 
to pass.”


